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March 2025 

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are thrilled to announce, once again the fantastic travelling theatre company: M & M Productions, will be 
returning to our school with a unique opportunity for the children to experience a live, action-packed theatre 
production of ‘The Railway Children’.  
We appreciate that a trip to the theatre can be an expensive day out for families, which is why we highly value 
the immersive experience being brought to the children within the familiar environment of their school setting.   
 
The performance is designed to support learning across the curriculum as well as providing an engaging, 
enriching and enjoyable experience for the children.  
 
We have booked the visit for Years 1,2,3,4,5 and 6 on: 
 

Thursday 24th April 2025 
 

They will have the opportunity to watch a show that is jam packed with a whole host of thrilling characters. 
The production is appropriately adapted to suit all ages. 
 

The cost of the production is £5.40 per child. 
 

We would appreciate your payment by Thursday 3rd April 2025. While contributions are not mandatory, the trip 
will only proceed if sufficient funds are raised. No child will be excluded based on contributions. If you are 

experiencing financial difficulties, please contact the school office. 
 
Please make your payment online at www.scopay.com/singlewellprimary and complete the consent form, also 

found on Scopay. Please do not use American Express payment cards due to the high charges incurred. 
 
The children and staff are looking forward to the return of M & M Productions. Thank you for your continued 
support.  
 
Mrs A Harvey 
Writing Lead 
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